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given as aids to the treatment in carefully selected cases 
A modem X-Ray equipment has recently been installed, 
and this additional aid to diagnosis is available for all 
patients.

HOW TO GET TO THE SANATORIUM

The Sanatorium is situated nine miles from Kam­
loops, and one quarter of a mile from the Canadian 
Northern flag station, Tranquille. A motor bus makes .1 

daily trip (except Sundays) to Kamloops, and leaves 
there at about eleven a. m. Patients are advised to go to 
Kamloops, and on their arrival there to telephone the 
Sanatorium and arrangements will be made to have the 
bus call for them on its next regular trip. A special trip 
of th • bus can be arranged for at a cost of $5.00.

The Sanatorium is at all times open to the inspection 
of the public. Medical men arc especially invited to visit 
and stay several days if they wish to study tuberculosis 
and the methods of treatment.

VISITORS

Relations of patients, and friends, may be accommo­
dated at the Sanatorium for a few days. The charge for 
visitors is $2.00 per day.

SUGGESTIONS TO PATIENTS
All patients are strongly advised to have their teeth 

examined by a dentist, and all neccssarv dental work 
done before coming to the Sanatorium.

Each patient should come to the Sanatorium provided 
with a sufficient supply of seasonable clothing, especially 
warm clothing for the winter. This should include at 
least three changes of underwear and flannel or flannel­
ette nightwear, a half-dozen pairs of woollen stockings 
or socks, a pair of bed-socks which will come up above 
the knees, a nightcap, gloves, overshoes, toothbrush, hair­
brush, comb, laundry-bag, mitts, etc.

Men should bring at least three negligee shirts and a 
shaving outfit. Pyjamas are most suitable for night wear, 
but if night-shirts are brought they should be long.

An overcoat is a necessity in summer, and in winter 
a heavy overcoat.

A heavy lap-rug, a pair of cushions, and a hot-water 
bottle should be brought if possible.

All washable articles should be plainly marked with 
the patient’s name (not initials only.)

The necessary application forms, annual report and 
any further information may be obtained by communi­
cating with the Medical Superintendent at Tranquille, or 
S. B. Barron, Assistant Secretary, 100-101 Empire Build­
ing, Vancouver, British Columbia.
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